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Commissioners,

Thank you for your service to our community.  The Minneapolis

Parks are invaluable contributions to our urban quality of life.

Please see my statement below supporting the adoption pf the

Lake Hiawatha Master Plan.  The multiple concerns around Lake

Hiawatha and the golf course have been topics of community

discussion for a number of years now.  I believe that the master

plan is a balanced approach developed by the community and

that it is time to move forward.  I urge your support for it.

Best,

Representative Jim Davnie

Rep. Jim Davnie

Minnesota House of Representatives
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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

CONTACT: Cale Bergschneider

651-296-5386 or cale.bergschneider@house.mn

August 17, 2022

Jim Davnie Statement in support of the Lake Hiawatha Master Plan

MINNEAPOLIS – Tonight, the Minneapolis Park Board Planning Committee

intends to discuss and vote on the Lake Hiawatha Master Plan, which would

change the golf course from 18 to 9 holes in order to improve environmental

and flooding outcomes which have become unsustainable.

State Rep. Jim Davnie (DFL – Minneapolis) supports the plan and released

the following statement:

“This Lake Hiawatha Master Plan is the product of over 6 years of public

engagement and creates a balance between golfers, Black community

members, Indigenous community members, nearby neighborhoods, and

other park users.

Currently, it is impossible to build an 18-hole golf course that can withstand

the flooding of Lake Hiawatha, which already sees closures for almost one-

third of the summer months due to poor water quality. This plan retains golf

in the area, expands opportunities within the sport and more for other park

users, and honors both the history of Black golfers who fought for equality

on the course as well as the history of the Dakota people who stewarded the

land and water for thousands of years before the arrival of European

settlers.

The community is invested in the Master Plan moving forward and has been
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waiting for a number of years for it to progress. At a time where our climate

is predicted to bring more frequent and more severe rain events, I hope the

Park Board will pass this plan which reflects this reality." 
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